
Green Class 

 11.01.19 

Welcome back! Hope everyone had a lovely Christmas and New Year! 

Everyone has settled back into the school routine really well  and  enjoying our new 

topic ‘Historic Civilisations’ where we will be learning about the Romans, Vikings and 

Anglo-Saxons. This term.  

In Literacy we have been making predications for our new book this term. We think 

it’s a book about dragons and got to listen to some dragon sounds to describe how 

we felt.  

In maths we have been working really hard with fractions  and have been finding out 

halves and quarters of different items and shapes. We have also been on a  fraction 

hunt finding equivalent fractions and matching them up.  

In cookery this week we have been making Omelettes  and in Art we have been look-

ing at what Roman Soldiers used to wear so have been making our very own shields! 

UPDATE:-  

 Swimming on Thursday afternoon 

 Visit to the Discovery Museum on  Tuesday. Letter enclosed. 

 Homework Booklet about fractions to work through this half term. To hand 2 

pages in every Friday out of the booklet. 

Have a great Weekend! 


